
Obverse 

Sheet of paper folded in three parts vertically, being the center wider than the sides. The center is then folded in 

three equal’s parts horizontally. In handwriting in the middle of the page, horizontally:  

 

 
To the left in smaller and different 
handwriting than the one at the 
right. Written perpendicularly to the 
text at the right:  
[illegible] [W?] J. 5 (superscripted 
word, maybe:oct), Nov. [illegible 
sign] 
[write?] [appli, (application is what it 
could mean)] for office at [water?] 
down –[illegible] [illegible] [Mr.?] 
[Dalton?] [Illegible] mailing his 
[prepaid?] [&] (and it is what could 
mean) [illegible] [morning?] money 
letter for [illegible] –[9]- (number 
underlined) [illegible] [illegible] 

 
 
Below and to the left of the letters 
J. S only 50% visible (the rest is 
faded) a postmark stamped in 
black ink formed by two concentric 
circles. In the center of the inner 
circle: OCT 1834. (Partially visible 
(faded) to the left in the middle of 
the two circles): [U.C.] 
                                                                      

 
 

(Stamped in black ink, bold capital 
letters, the word): 

FREE 
(In larger handwriting letters): 

J.S.Howard ESq. 
[PM?] 

Toronto, 
U. C 

 

 

 

(Reverse) 

Blank page, part of a sheet of paper folded in three parts vertically, being the center wider than the sides. The center 

is then folded in three equal’s parts horizontally.  Only visible marks are those from the folding.  


